Dean, Julie (DEM)

From: Alex Wilson <adubz@live.com.au>
Sent: Sunday, 4 August 2019 7:50 PM
To: DEM:Mining Reg Rehab

Subject: Woodside mine opposition

Good evening,

| am writing to express my opposition to the proposed re-opening of the disused mine in Woodside.

As a resident of the Adelaide hills | do not wish to see any of our unique landscape altered or destroyed by mining.
We need to be shifting our focus to increasing biodiversity and the regeneration of pockets of land like this - not the
opposite.

Please consider the view of the public in your decision making.

Regards,

Alex Wilson



